
Re: April 14th, 2021 Council Meeting. Item 14.1 Member Motion - Councillor Muench - 
Review of Farming and Agriculture in Richmond Hill 

 

To: All Members of Council 

I regard the actions of Councillor Muench in relation to gaining support for this motion as fear 

mongering.  

It is so disheartening to see this suggestion that there could be marijuana grown on this piece of land, in 

order to entice residents to support the switch of this land parcel of farmland to a designation that 

would fetch much more money. 

I believe a horrible precedent is being made. 

 

Let there be creative solutions.  Let us be more sustainable. I believe that land that could grow crops for 

a boutique farmer.  It could be a tourist attraction of a lavender or sunflower farm!! 

I was not pleased to hear that Tom was going door to door, late in the evening, not wearing a mask, 

pleading with residents to sign a petition, to support this motion.   

 

We deserve better decision making. 

 

Marj Andre 

2 Lucy Drive 

Richmond Hill, ON 

L4C 9P9 
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